
On November 8, 2021, Biblical Ministries Worldwide, applicant for a new noncommercial FM 

station on 91.3 mHz at Leamington, Utah, filed an application with the Federal Communications 

Commission. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about 

how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit the application on the FCC 

website Application Search « Licensing and Management System « FCC at 0000166640. 

 

 

You need to post this notice online by posting a conspicuous link or tab labeled “FCC 

Applications” on your website.  The link or tab will link directly to the notice text.  

You must post the online notice for a minimum of 30 consecutive days from the date the 

application if formally accepted for filing by the FCC.   I will notify you of that date when the 

application is formally accepted for filing. 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/publicAppSearch.html
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/secure/tv/applicationAuthorizationSummary.html?purposeCode=NCECP&rsCode=FM&pageCode=app&frn=0005061924&appKey=25076ff37ce2da1c017cec0cce0a10d9
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/secure/tv/applicationAuthorizationSummary.html?purposeCode=NCECP&rsCode=FM&pageCode=app&frn=0031598527&appKey=25076f917ce2e04b017cf069830635d0
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/secure/tv/applicationAuthorizationSummary.html?purposeCode=NCECP&rsCode=FM&pageCode=app&frn=0031598527&appKey=25076f917ce2e04b017cf069830635d0

